

2 9 JUN 2010

P(s post

Anniversary

教大理想 共創未來

Leading in Education
Inspiring Learning

Our Tel. No. 2948 6208 Our Fax No. 2948 6240

25 June 2010

Mr S. Lin

Ms Rhonda Leung Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung NT

Dear Ms Leung,

Outstanding Achievement of Your Graduate

On behalf of the Institute, I am very pleased to inform you that a graduate of your school, and a student of our Bachelor of Education (Honours) (Chinese Language) Programme - Secondary (Four-year Full-time), <u>Chan Kit Chi</u> has been granted "Shun Hing Chinese Language Scholarship" in the 2009/10 academic year.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing prospective teachers.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Ms Rainbow Yang at 2948 6224.

Yours sincerely,

CE. La

Professor Lam Chi Chung Dean of Students





Our Tel. No.

2948 6208

Our Fax No. 2948 6240

25 June 2010

Ms Rhonda Leung Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung NT

Dear Ms Leung,

Outstanding Achievement of Your Graduate

On behalf of the Institute, I am very pleased to inform you that a graduate of your school, and a student of our Bachelor of Education (Honours) (Chinese Language) Programme - Secondary (Four-year Full-time), <u>Tam Tsz Nga</u> has been granted "Evelyn Yee-fun Man Scholarship" in the 2009/10 academic year.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing prospective teachers.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Ms Rainbow Yang at 2948 6224.

Yours sincerely,

CE.Za

Professor Lam Chi Chung Dean of Students





教大理想 共創未來 Inspiring Learning

Our Tel. No. 2948 6208

Our Fax No.

2948 6240

25 June 2010

Ms Rhonda Leung Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung NT

Dear Ms Leung,

Outstanding Achievement of Your Graduate

On behalf of the Institute, I am very pleased to inform you that a graduate of your school, and a student of our Bachelor of Arts (English Studies) and Bachelor of Education (Honours) (English Language Education) Programme (Four-year Full-time), Yee Donna Tsz Chin has been granted "Hong Kong Language Campaign Award" in the 2009/10 academic year.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing prospective teachers.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Ms Rainbow Yang at 2948 6224.

Yours sincerely,

CE.Z.

Professor Lam Chi Chung Dean of Students

